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Citizens of Oregon have long cherished our State's mail in voting standard and have 

confidence that our elections are safer and voting right upheld through our current 

voting methods.  This bill is a scam intended to attack Oregonian's voting rights and 

is another step towards authoritarianism by limiting the people's voice.  I stand 

strongly opposed to the bill and believe that any supporters of this bill are doing so for 

their own means of retaining power rather than empowering their constituents.  We 

the people of Oregon will not cower and acquiesce to the Project 2025 and Trump 

sycophants pushing this agenda. 


